






Proposal of introduction of Choice Based Credit Svstem (CBCS) 

The Principal, Rev. Dr. Daniel opined that having a variety of programmes would 

add value to the institution than multiplying the existinptreams. Dr. Daniel, then 

invited the IQAC Coordinator Ms. Muktha to present to the board an overview of 
"Choice Based Credit System (CBCS)" proposed to be introduced from the 

academic year 2015-16 along with the Programme matrices of B.Com, B.Com 
Professional - International Accounting and Finance, B.Com - BPM Industry 

Integrated, B.Com Travel & Tourism, BBA and PG Programmes. Ms. Muktha 
started with the need for Higher Educational Institutions to introduce CBCS and 

also gave a detailed presentation of the courses of all the three years with the 

credits proposed to be attached to it. 

After a quick deliberation on the presentation, Rev. Fr. Anand opined that it was 

a well thought out and well drafted proposal. Mr. Vinay suggested that in the first 

and second semester too many options should not be provided to students as they 

may not be able to decide on subjects at that stage. All the proposals placed before 

the board was proposed to be accepted by Rev. Fr. Anand Prabhu and seconded 

by Ms. Nirmala Joseph and was unanimously accepted by the house. 

Feedback Report 

On invitation from the Principal, the IQAC Coordinator, Ms. Muktha presented a 

brief report on the feedback received from various stake holders and the action 

taken report. After a quick deliberation on the report the board approved the same 

unanimously. 

Academic and other Updates 

A report of the academic activities was presented by the Head of the Department 

of Commerce, Prof Ravi Richard. The chairperson Dr. Jerome Stanislaus DISouza 

invited observations and suggestions if any from the board. Rev. Dr. Praveen 

Martis congratulated the staff members on the increased number of publications 

and research projects ensued by them and for having designed all activities with 

the College objectives in mind. Mr. Vinay said that he was impressed with the 

numerous activities undertaken by the College and particularly commended the 

summer course that the students are motivated to take up in London School of 

Economics. 

Mr. Vinay also made two effective suggestions. He recommended that activities 

initiated by the various clubs of the College like the Josephite Business Club could 

be done in association with CIL, FICCI and any professional bodies, etc. and that 

the Finance Budget presentation be made an annual event for the students. Rector 
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